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Rosehill Reservoir Rehabilitation 
& David A Balfour Park Installation

Community Update #54 – Photo Update
February 8, 2022
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Construction fencing has 
been moved back to the 
Valve House in Summerhill 
Entrance/Little Park.

Please note: the park is 
still an active construction 
site. Any injury or incident 
on the worksite will trigger 
an investigation by the 
Ministry of Labour and 
require an immediate stop 
to all work
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Bollards installed at the foot 
of Little Park at Summerhill 
Avenue to allow access to 
City maintenance vehicles
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Community Bulletin board in Summerhill Entrance/Little Park



5

Community Lending 
Library
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Work continues on the water 
feature/centennial monument 
over the winter
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